
Delaware County Prevention Council 
3595 N. Briarwood Lane    Muncie, IN 47304   Phone: 765.282.7988   Fax: 765.289.8020 

March 15, 2018          Silent Auction 

Dear Community Supporter, 

I’m Pat Hart with Delaware County Prevention Council (DCPC) a 501 © 3 nonprofit organization, and 
we are hosting the 23rd Annual Delaware County Red Ribbon Week October 23-31, 2018.  The 
Theme for this year’s event will be: Life Is Your Journey. Travel Drug Free. 

We are holding a Silent Auction during our Annual Community Red Ribbon Breakfast which will be 
held on Tuesday, October 23, 2018 from 7:30AM-9:30AM at the Horizon Convention Center.  This 
event draws over 600 supporters and businesses from the surrounding area.  Through your support 
we will be able to provide educational and prevention materials to the youth in Delaware County to 
help guide them in choosing a drug-free life.   

Can you help us out with a donation of a product or service from your business?  All donations are 
greatly appreciated and are tax deductible. Your donation can be something as simple as a gift 
card(s) to your business or a gift basket featuring products from your agency. 

With your donation of a product or service you would receive the following:  

 Agency’s name with logo (if provided by deadline*) displayed in opening PowerPoint screen 

 Agency’s name with logo will be on prominent display during the Silent Auction event 

 Agency’s name with logo will be on DCPC Website for Silent Auction Bidding 

* Sponsorship information must be received before September 25, 2018 to be included in the Red Ribbon breakfast 
program. For more information, please contact Pat Hart, Delaware County Prevention Council, and 765-282-7988.  

 

A donation form for the silent auction items is attached. Simply fill it out, mail, call or email Sherlyn 
Jarrett at: 765-282-7988 or sherlyn.jarrett@dcpreventionpartners.org and we’ll handle everything 
else, even if an item needs to be picked up. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request to help raise awareness of the substance abuse 
problems in our community and to encourage our youth to stay drug-free. 

Cordially, 

 

Pat Hart 
Executive Director 
 
 
 

mailto:sherlyn.jarrett@dcpreventionpartners.org


Delaware County Prevention Council 
3595 N. Briarwood Lane    Muncie, IN 47304   Phone: 765.282.7988   Fax: 765.289.8020 

Silent Auction Donation Form 

Donor Representative Name: _______________        

Donor Company Name:____________________        

  

Mailing Address:_________________________        

  

Physical Address:________________________        

Email:________________________________        

Phone Number:__________________________        

Description of item or service being donated 

______________________________________        

______________________________________        

______________________________________        

______________________________________        

______________________________________        

  Approximate Retail Value: ____________________ 

Thank you for your support! 

Please return this form or email to:    Sherlyn Jarrett  
        3595 N. Briarwood Lane 
        Muncie, IN  47304 
        sherlyn.jarrett@dcpreventionpartners.org 
 


